
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Mrs Holta Zagaj

President

Constitutional Court
Republic of Albania

Tartu, 4March2025

Dear PresidentZagaj,

Please allow me to extend sincere thank you for the outstanding welcome and for the excellent
organisation of the Preparatory Meeting of the Circle of Presidents of the Conference of
European Constitutional Courts in Tirana. The meeting was conducted with remarkable

confidence and precision, providing us an excellent platform to further develop cooperation

between constitutional courts as well as to strengthen personal connections among the

presidents.

My special gratitude goes to your organising team for the very warn welcome and for all their

help concerning the programme and our stay in Tirana.

I wish you every success with the organisation of the Congress in May 2027 and I am confident
that it will be a remarkable achievement.

Please accept, President Zagaj, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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